I {

| omct@iprolink.ch, 10:39 20/07/98, No Subject

To: omct@iprolink.ch
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Dear Mr Sottas,

Unfortunately we will not be able to assist to the Fifth General
Assembly of the World Organisation Against Torture. As our
organisation is a Human Right's NGO, we have no money for travels.
Yours sencerely,

Maria Eugenia Rojas

Executive Secretary
PIDEE



